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A Chara, 
 
In view of the geographic circumstances, the Boolteens-Inch branch of Fine Gael firmly believes that 
the Dingle Electoral Area, as it was in 2004 or in 2009 (2009 including Dromin DED), should be re-
instated as a 3 seat local electoral area.  
 
This would reduce the area of ground required to be serviced by Councillors whilst still being a 
relatively large area in it's own right.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
John Francis Foley 
Chairman 
 


